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Which would you vote for?! Hawaiian Chili? Green 
Chili? BBQ Chili? Beanless Chili? Enter your favorite 

chili in competition and see how it holds up! 

Chicken Noodle available for those who aren’t quite all 
about the chili.  

Saturday, January 16thSaturday, January 16thSaturday, January 16thSaturday, January 16th    

5:30 Cocktails 
6:30 Dinner 

$10 w/ Reservations, $12 at the door 

Contact Maureen Sadler or Randy King to submit 
your entry at 402-450-0978 or 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

BPOE’s 11th AnnualBPOE’s 11th AnnualBPOE’s 11th AnnualBPOE’s 11th Annual 
 
 

Sunday, January 31st 2016Sunday, January 31st 2016Sunday, January 31st 2016Sunday, January 31st 2016    
8AM 8AM 8AM 8AM ---- 2PM 2PM 2PM 2PM    

All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!    
With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted 

toppings available!toppings available!toppings available!toppings available!    
Tickets: $5 for Adults, $2.50 for Kids ages 6Tickets: $5 for Adults, $2.50 for Kids ages 6Tickets: $5 for Adults, $2.50 for Kids ages 6Tickets: $5 for Adults, $2.50 for Kids ages 6----12, 12, 12, 12, 

Free for Kids 5 and UnderFree for Kids 5 and UnderFree for Kids 5 and UnderFree for Kids 5 and Under    
This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.    

    
DOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for sale as wellDOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for sale as wellDOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for sale as wellDOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for sale as well    

Attention all members and friends of LEL #80! I hope you’re one of the many individuals who are 
proud owners and holders of one or more of the special 2016 Cash Calendars. I’m excited to start 
drawing out winners starting on Friday, January 1st, 2016. There are 2 dates that have payouts of 
$100 each! 
 
Remember, if your name gets drawn out on a particular day, you get those $$$ and your name goes 
back in the pot for more chances to win. Pay special attention to the drawings scheduled for January 
1st and 24th. $100 will be awarded to some lucky winner(s) each of 
these days. All winners will be notified daily by mail. We will have a 
large calendar posted at the Jolly Corker Pub listing the daily winners. 
 
Come out, have a drink, order some food, and enjoy great conversation 
as well! Thanks to all for purchasing and/or selling calendars in support 
of this fun event! What a great way to start the New Year, with a 
hand full of CASH. 
Chairman and Cash Calendar Guy, Stephen Wirth 

$$$$ CASH CALENDARS $$$$ 



I hope all had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! As this new year starts, 
I would like everyone to think about why they joined the Elks and rededicate  
themselves to those ideals. It might have been to help the veterans or the      
children, Fellowship, or Friendship. Whatever the reason your lodge and the  
chairmen and chairwomen could use your help. Volunteer to assist on a         
committee or help at an event. 

The district Hoop Shoot will be January 30 at 3:00 at Calvert Rec Center. The City 
Hoop shoot was successful because the people who volunteered care about 
helping the children have this fun opportunity. They did a great job and made it 
very successful and I would like to extend my thanks and applaud their dedication 
to this program. Without your help we would not have this program! 

The City Christmas party has not happened as of this writing, but I know The 
Larrys will put on a great show and there will be many people volunteering to 
make this a great program for another year. 

Remember without YOU none of these programs happen. No smiles on the kids 
faces when the magician does something spectacular, no smiles when the    
children pick out their gifts. It might be the only gift they get this year and it was 
given by YOU. 

Thank you for all you do for your lodge and for your community, you should be 
well proud of these accomplishments. 
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Happy New Year! January and the New Year bring hope for the 
renewal of all that is good in our lives. It is the time to make a     
resolution to set and pursue new goals, be stronger, do better, 
achieve more, and to inspire others.  
 
This New Year, why not resolve to become more active in your 
Lodge and increase your efforts on behalf of the Lodge and Elkdom? 
Why not resolve to bring in at least one new Member before the end 
of this Lodge year? Elks make a tremendous difference in the lives 
of our Members and the people we serve, and you can be a part of 
that difference by sharing the pride that comes with active         
membership and volunteer service.  
 
Lodge Officers, consider a resolution to strengthen your programs 
for youth, patriotism, Drug Awareness, Veterans and those with  
special needs, and strive during the coming year to put a “face” on 
your Lodge and prove yourself a reliable partner in the community. 
We offer great appeal to those who know who we are and what we 
do; we just need to let the public know. Make a resolution to be loud 
and proud, and let your bright light shine throughout the community.  
 
This is also the time to plan for a strong finish for your Lodge year 
and to identify the capable Lodge leaders for the coming year. You 
have worked diligently throughout this year to increase membership 
and to serve your Members and the community, so finish strong and 
complete the year on a high note. You know where you rank in your 
support of the Elks National Foundation, so finish strong by    
achieving the Grand Exalted Ruler’s per capita goal in further     
support of our Great Heart of Elkdom.  
 
We have all enjoyed the rewards of giving to our communities over 
the past year, especially our recent efforts during the holiday      
season. While these programs and activities are still fresh in our 
minds, take a moment to document what improvements can be 
made in each of them, how you can more accurately document your 
service to the community through your Charity Reports, and what 
you can do to publicize your service and accomplishments to let 
everyone know the value of your service to your Members and the 
community. 
 
I wish all Elks success with your resolutions for the coming year. 
And, yes, if we can finish strong, it will be a Happy New Year! 

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2015-2016 
 
Gerry. R. Miles 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2015-2016 
Ronald L. Hicks 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
January 2016 

 

Resolve to be more 
active in your Lodge this 
year. 

The holidays are over and 2016 is here! I have the pleasure of 
announcing that the 2016 President of Does Drove #4 will be Vicki Logan. 
This year will be an exciting and fast paced one! The Drove will be 
working hard on the finishing touches of the 2016 Grand Lodge 
Convention. This is the first time that it will be held in Lincoln since 1947. 
We are so excited! 
However, we can still use your help. We still need to raise funds. We are 
selling ad space in our program booklet. Please call Diane Zabokrtsky 
(402.601.4164) for more information. We still have t-shirts and bracelets 
available, as well as raffle tickets for our beautiful quilt. Call Marjorie 
Wyant (402.423.5939) for more information. 
I would personally like to thank everyone that worked Nebraska Football 
this year. It was a long season and we struggled to get enough workers 
for all the games. But, we were able to raise $5740, which means that 
both the Does and the Elks will have $2870 for their programs. This is a 
lot of money, and it would be extremely hard to replace this project. Take 
the off-season to see if you can think of anyone you know who could help 
us with this. Call Kelli (402.467.5595) if you have a new volunteer! 
Thank you again for all the help and support that you’ve given to the 
Drove and I in 2015! Wishing you a Happier, Healthier, Wiser New Year! 
-Kelli Stanley-Smith, Past President, Does Drove #4 

A Word From Your DOES 



Greetings All! 

Another year has come and gone. Why is it that they go so fast now? 

Happy 2016! Hope this year brings health and happiness to all of you. 

The Memorial Service on December 6th was well attended. We placed a 

wreath in honor of our three members lost this year, but this is a ceremony 

to remember all our departed members. Elks are never forgotten. Please 

consider coming next year. 

The Lodge Christmas party had a great bunch of happy Elks and some 

really good food. Fun was had by all. Plan to attend the Super Bowl Party 

in February. I know you'll have a good time. 

The 108th Children's Christmas Party was a huge success. A big THANK 

YOU to our chairman, Larry Schwindt. Great attendance and so many 

happy kids. The sacking party went well. We made 1,800 sacks in an hour 

and fifteen minutes! 

Hope to see you at our January dinner and the 

Annual Pancake Feed. The money raised means a 

lot to our lodge. And you get great food and friendly 

company. 

Good Luck in the Cash Calendar drawings this 

year! Steve Wirth works very hard on this and the 

Pancake Feed. Thank you, Steve!  

See you at the lodge!  

-Mary Brooks, Leading Knight 

VOLUME  127,  ISSUE  10 

… By the time you read this, Christmas and New Years will be recent      
memories, and we hope you had good ones! Time spent with family and 
friends, great memories and good times … the Ulbrick dinner was a great time, 
for those who missed it, it is served family style, and cooked in the manner 
which Mary Ulbrick (pronounced “You’ll-brick”) prepared her famous pan fried 
chicken and creamed vegetables for years, from her restaurant in Nebraska 
City. To serve a meal in this manner is labor intensive, so a big “Hats Off” and 
Thank You to our kitchen crew who prepped and served this meal. Carrie   
Fiedler, Mary Brooks, Bob Sindlar, Kim and Pat Wiseman, Harry and Laurie 
Montag, Imre Bonyhady, and many others had a hand in making this dinner 
come about. And a big Thanks to our Boy Scouts for bussing dishes and   
clearing the tables. And as always, a big Thank You to the Larrys who always 
emcee, sell raffle tickets and generate a lot of merriment for all of us ... The 
Children’s Christmas Party was another huge success, even tho the sacking 
party was held during monsoonal rains and light snow, I counted over 50    
people at the sacking party, we put together over 1800 bags of goodies in about 
90 minutes ... a tribute to the careful planning and preparation that makes such 
logistics possible. A big Thank You to all who came and helped, there were a 
few Elks from other Lodges there, as well as non-Elks … I saw at least one 
baton-twirler from UNL there giving some public service time for the kids … 
great to see so many stepping up to help … we were well set for gifts to give to 
the kids, it took extra staff just to get them distributed! Again, a big Thanks to 
the Larrys and all involved for the planning and work it takes to pull this off. This 
is a monumental task of co-ordination, planning, following up, etc. and it is  
obvious we have the right people in the right places … Christmas carry in party 
at the Lodge was a good time, always is …  plenty to eat, lots of friendly faces, 
and plenty of adult beverages to be enjoyed by members and guests alike … 
speaking of guests, why don’t you recruit them to become members? Its easy 
to do, just hand them an application and ask them to fill it out. Less than $10 a 
month for dues, and it can be put on auto-withdrawal from your checking    
account, if you wish … several flags and certificates were seen being handed 
out to Eagle Scouts, that’s been keeping Troy Pedersen and Randy King 
busy ... deer hides are steadily coming into the “skin bin” on the south side of 
the building, P.E.R. Jeff Sneller has been staying on top of that project, Thank 
You Jeff ... improvements have been made to the men’s restroom, the source 
of the longtime leak was finally located and repaired, some new sheet rock 
installed, and a couple new fixtures as well, greatly needed upgrades. A few 
further upgrades are planned to our restrooms to make them more functional 
and comfortable … did you see the new Trophy Case in the Lodge Room? A 
place for the Ritual Team to display their many trophies, and it also doubled as 
an Eagle Scout project ... ask Mary Brooks or the Larrys about that … Chili 
Cookoff is coming this month, see the info elsewhere in this issue ... and if you 
didn’t get your cash calendars turned in, well, get it done, there is plenty of 
month left, and we need the funds it raises for the light bill … Pancake Feed is 
right around the corner too, this is the big fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund 
Inc ... so invite your friends and family, its open to everyone, and is always a 
good time … cooked to order food, and Carrie can get real creative in the 
kitchen on this one ... come on into the Pub for lunch, there is always        
something good cookin’, and a hot cup of coffee or a cool adult beverage is a 
great way to enjoy your Pub … bring the family and come on down for Burger 
Nites, look at your Lodge calendar on the back page for the dates ... good way 
to support your Lodge and enjoy fellowship and good times with others … see 
you around the Lodge ... 
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The generosity of our members has once again been proven. The 

response for donations to the Children’s Christmas party was great. 

Our members have once again helped put on one of the best       

Christmas celebrations in the city. This year’s Christmas party is the 

108th time that the Elks have sponsored this event. In organizing this 

year’s party, I was able to talk with people from all over the city. The 

one theme that kept repeating itself was that many people have been 

exposed to the Elks generosity over the years through the Christmas 

party. In talking to one of the workers at Sam’s club, she told me that 

she remembers the fun she had as a kid when her parents took her to 

the Elks Christmas party, and that she was going to continue the   

tradition this year by taking her children to the 

party. This show the impact that our organization 

has on this community, and once again proves 

that Elks care, Elks share.  

Thank you to everyone who helped with this 

year’s party. Without the people who volunteer to 

help bring this event about, we would not be able 

to keep the Children’s Christmas party going. 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 

-Larry Schwindt PER, Lecturing Knight 

Happy New Year!! I hope that this new year finds you all healthy and 

enjoying life to its fullest. This is the time that we need to look back on 

2015 and ask ourselves “Did I do all that I could to help and support our 

lodge and the BPOE?” If the answer is no, or that you tried but feel that 

you could do more, make it a priority to make a difference in others’ lives 

by participating in more of the lodge’s activities and those of the State 

Association. If the answer is yes, then be proud of what you have done 

and pledge to continue to be involved this year as well. Our lodge and 

State Association needs all Elks to help in what ever way they can to 

keep us strong and a viable commodity in our 

communities and state.  

Let’s show how great our order is and continue to 

provide needed activities and recognition for our 

youth and veterans in our community. Be Proud 

and be loud and be a beacon that shines the light 

on the Elks are the Best People On Earth. 

Hope to see you all at the dinners and other 

activities during 2016!!!!!  

-Larry Bratt PER, Loyal Knight 

...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 
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The 108th Children’s Christmas party is now in the record books. 

The fun began the day after Halloween when my son (Aaron) and I went out (at 4:00 in the morning) to buy the candy for the goodie bags. We had six 
carts loaded with candy, which was then transported to my dining room. A few days after Thanksgiving, Larry Bratt, Nancy Kennedy, and Connie and I 
went out on a shopping spree to buy toys. The first trip was so productive that there was barely enough room in my truck for all of the toys we had 
purchased. Nancy, Larry, and Connie felt like sardines, and I barely had enough room to fit into the driver’s seat! We then headed to our house and 
unloaded the toys into the dining room, and then headed out for a second load. After the second shopping spree, thankfully smaller than the first one, we 
again unloaded the toys into the dining room. Needless to say, the dining room had now become rather full with candy and toys. To add to the toy 
collection, Sonny Lane’s business networking group donated around 90 additional toys. Overall, we had a little over 450 toys to distribute. 

On Monday December 14th, Larry Bratt, Wauneta Peterson, and Bob Sindlar came over and we loaded the majority of the toys into Wauneta’s panel 
van, and the candy into Bob’s truck. On Wednesday morning, December 16th my son and I went to Sam’s Club to pick up the snacks for the goodie 
bags, and after dropping the snacks off at the Arena, went to Super Saver and picked up the apples and oranges. Wauneta delivered the toys and Bob 
delivered the candy to the Arena. 

The sacking party started at 10:30 on Wednesday morning and we had a huge turnout. Even though we were in cramped quarters, the production line 
ran smoothly. Thanks go out to Scott Schrage for getting the assembly lines set up while I picked up the apples and oranges. We had approximately 50 
volunteers who made the sacking party run smoothly, and churned out 1800 bags of goodies. 

While the assembly line was churning out bag after bag of goodies, Wauneta Peterson and Mike Jurado started organizing the toys in the ticket office of 
the Arena, and had most of them in place by the time the sacking was completed. 

People started showing up for the party between 4:00 and 4:30, and by 5:30 there was a huge line outside of the Arena. When the doors opened at 5:30, 
Heather Pedersen’s music students set the tone for the event by providing Christmas music as everyone entered. Dorothy Applebee entertained 
everyone with Christmas songs as they waited for Steffany Lien, Magician Janene Harris, and The Amazing Arthur to provide further entertainment. 
Laurie Montag was our Master of Ceremonies again this year and did another excellent job. There were over 30 volunteers who came to out to help with 
the party, handing out candy, counting people as they entered, handing out toys and helping Santa. Jason Brooks also deserves recognition, as he single 
handedly rented a trailer, picked up Santa’s sleigh, removed the old ratty decorations from the sleigh, added new decorations, and then returned the 
sleigh to the storage facility. THANK YOU JASON! 

We also had a special guest who helped at both the sacking party and the Christmas party, the Third Vice President of the Nebraska State Elks 
Association, Brad Norton, from Hastings Lodge #159. 

We weren’t sure if changing the party day from the traditional Sunday before Christmas to the Wednesday before Christmas would affect the attendance. 
I will have to say that it definitely did. 
Last year we had slightly over 2100 
people attend, which was above the 
1300 to 1350 people in attendance in 
the two years preceding last year. This 
year the count was 3863!!! 

This event couldn’t have taken place 
without all of the members and their 
families who came out to volunteer at 
both the sacking party and the 
Christmas party, and also those who 
donated to this wonderful event. It 
makes me proud to call myself an Elk! 

Larry Schwindt 

Children’s Christmas Party Chairman 

Children’s Christmas Party a Success! 
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Children’s Christmas Party’s Pure Joy 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for the December 
2nd meeting was $17. Marlen Luff was the name drawn, and he was 
not present to win. 

Remember, it pays to come to meetings! 

Americanism: Essay notices are in the schools.  
Boy Scouts: Had 1 ceremony this month with several planned for 
the near future. 
Drug Awareness: No Report. 
Girl Scouts: No Report.  
Hide Program: Hides are beginning to show up in the Hide Bin.  
Hoop Shoot: District shoot will be January 30th.  
House Committee: 1) Budget submittals are due by February 
29th. 2) Developing a calling list for snow removal.  3) Proposed 
that we donate $100 to the Elks Crippled Children’s Fund in the 
name of Edna Burns, motion approved. 
Hunter’s Safety: No Report. 
ENF: $9.65 as of November 18th, this year’s goal is $4.60.  
Membership: The calling of delinquent members has not been 
going well. Several members have indicated they do not wish to 
renew. 
Midget Football: No Report. 
Retention: Membership is at 257, 15 delinquent, 1 candidate, 1 
demit. 
Scholarship: We are starting to receive applications for the Most 
Valuable Student Scholarship. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report.  
Veterans Committee: No Report. 

Sickness & Distress: 
William Vician - Tabitha 

Eldon Brodd - broken ankle - Tabitha 

Vi Berst - recovering 

Jack Jensen - pancreatitis, at home 

Deaths: 
Damon London passed Nov 25, 2015 

Members for Consideration: 
Stephanie Boyes by Randy King 

Members for Reinstatement: 
None 

Members Initiated: 
None 

Hidden Number: 15786 Shelly Burklund, hidden 

in the Quickies. 

The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting at 11:30 
Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers! 

The Lodge Kitchen is open for lunches! Come join 
us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, salads, and 
more! 

Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Gerald Miles 

Mary Brooks 

Larry Bratt PER 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Troy Pedersen 

Harry Montag 

Larry Jurgens 

Jerry Wilson 

Wauneta Peterson 

Laurie Montag 

Kim Wiseman 

Carrie Fiedler 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

Scott Schrage 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

2015-2016 

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2015-2016 Committees 

Please Join us January 26 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for February! 

Remember, many hands make light work...  

Did you see something missing? Was there something 

that the Lodge has coming up that you want to        

announce? Did you have an advertisement that you 

wanted to add? Do you have pictures from a recent 

Lodge activity? Have suggestions or updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

with any tidbits you would like to see included in your 

Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might 

have been the only one to remind us... 

2016, the beginning of a new year, it is only a few days old, 
but I hope that it has been a happy one so far. Three months 
from now, April 1st, is the beginning of a new year for the 
Elks Lodge. With this new year, there will be the election of 
new officers, and getting ready for the annual (April) confer-
ence to be held in North Platte. The new Elks Lodge year will 
also begin the task of collecting your annual dues payment. 
Statements will be mailed out in February. 

Sadly, in January, we will begin the process of dropping 
those members who did not pay their 2015 – 2016 dues. 
If you do not have a membership card reflecting those 
dates, please mail in your payment or contact the office 
if you feel there is an error before you are dropped. 

Please, if you have any questions or comments of how I can 
better serve you, please contact me. My phone number is 
402-570-2555 and my email is: lodge80secy@yahoo.com. 
See you all around the lodge. 

Accident: VACANT 
Americanism: Mary Brooks 
Auditing: Imre Bonyhady 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
By-Laws Changes: Richard Todd PER/
PDD 
Christmas: Larry Schwindt PER. Larry 
Bratt PER 
Community Activities: Mary Brooks 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt PER 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Larry Schwindt PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 

Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles ER 
Hunters Safety: Randy King 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Carrie Fiedler 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Larry Schwindt PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: Laurie Montag 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: David Kirby PER 

Secretary’s Corner 
Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: January 21 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

01 - Lynch, Thomas H 

02 - Darrah, Francis W 

06 - White, Roger 

       Akin, Betty J 

08 - Thomas, Roxanne 

       Hardesty, Patrick 

       Anderson, Kevin 

09 - Brooks, Jason C 

12 - Rienks, Linda 

       Jurado, Janet 

15 - Pallas, Tom 

       Brummer Clair 

19 - Edwards, Terry L 

20 - Taylor, Robert H 

        Kunert, Susan 

21 - Gray, James M 

22 - Robel Jr, John H 

24 - Clinkenbeard, Bob 

       Hagan Terry L 

25 - Colin, Ronald L 

26 - Benac, Larry 

27 - Vaughn, Ashley M 

31 - Riensche, Glen 

Happy January Birthdays! 

Did you know that you can receive a free 

drink at the Lodge for your birthday? Come 

down to the Lodge to celebrate your birthday. 

Present this coupon and have a free drink on 

us! (Coupon is good two days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and two days after 

your birthday.) 
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• Brocksmith, Darlene 

• Carney, Rick 

• Eagan, Allen 

• Hardesty, Patrick 

• Horsham, Tim 

• Keller, Dr. Scott 

• McCready, Alan 

• Olson, Dr. Leif 

• Pallas, PER Tom 

• Petersen, Neil C. 

• Pickering, Roger 

• Poague, Lowell 

• Thayer, Scott 

• Weber, John J. 

• White, Phillip D. 

Delinquent Members 

Interested? The Does Drove are selling these long sleeved t-shirts as 
well as bracelets to help raise funds for their National Convention to 
be held in Lincoln in 2016. Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith for more info! 

As a reminder! Save your pop tabs! Take the tabs only, place them in a   
Ziploc bag and deliver them to the Lodge, attention S. Wirth. Any tabs      
donated will be donated to the Ronald McDonald house. 

Thanks all, for your support! 

The following members will be dropped for non-payment of dues in March 2016. This notice serves as the 
requirement to provide this information in writing. 
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Honoring Our Departed 

Let’s get behind our upcoming 11th Annual Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 Scholarship 

Fund, Inc. Pancake Feed scheduled for Sunday, January 31
st
, 2016 and support this 

great annual event. Your volunteer staff, made up of Fund, Inc. Board of Directors and 

many Elk and DOE members, will be assisting in making this extravaganza bigger and 

better this year. We will be serving pancakes, with butter, syrup, assorted fruit toppings, 

sausage, milk, juice and coffee all for $5 adults, $2.50 age 

6-12 and free age 5 and under. In addition, DOES Drove 

No. 4 will be present and providing pies, breads, cookies, muffins, candies, canned 

goods, as well as various crafts, all reasonably priced. The funds raised will help increase 

the dollar amount of the many scholarships given out annually to graduating seniors the 

first Monday in May. Thank you in advance for your continued support! 

Pancake Feed on the Horizon 

Several months ago I was talking with the person who does my taxes, and she said that 
her son, Eric Hodgin, was going to attain the ranking of Eagle Scout and needed an 
Eagle project. After thinking a while, I remembered that I was going to build a display 

cabinet this past summer, and decided that this might be a good project for Eric. After talking with Eric and showing him where we wanted the 
case, he decided to take on the project. Eric contacted a cabinet maker, a glass fabricator and an electrician, and came up with a preliminary 
design concept, which was presented to the Trustees and the members. The design was voted on and approved by both the Trustees and 
the members. Eric then obtained approval from the scouting council to 
proceed with his project, and set up a timeline with the various contractors 
to complete the display case. Eric participated in the fabrication of the 
display case, which was delivered and installed on Friday night, December 
11th. The electrician did the wiring on the morning of December 12th, and 
during the dinner on December 12th the new display case was unveiled. 
 
During the approval process, Mary Brooks said that she would like to 
donate the funds to pay for all of the materials, and would like to have the 
display case dedicated to her late husband, John Brooks. Thank you Mary 
for this very generous offer. At a later date, we will have a plaque made 
and will have a ceremony dedicating the display case in John’s memory. 
 
-Larry Schwindt, PER 

A New Display Case... 

On Sunday, December 6th, Lincoln Lodge No. 80 held their annual Elks Memorial Service to pay special tribute to our 
members who have passed beyond the shadow of death in 2015. The service was conducted by our current Lodge      
Officers who honored three of our most recently departed as well as remembering all Elks who have passed. Presenting 
wreaths were PER Terry Edwards for Willis (Kep) Harding (93), member Paul Holt for Raymond Norris (75) and PER 
Richard Todd for Phil Stettinger (91). Wauneta Petersen provided memorable music throughout the ceremony. A    
reception was held immediately after with cookies, punch and lively conversation with family and friends.  

“TO OUR ABSENT MEMBERS”  

Kep Harding Ray Norris Phil Stettinger 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 11/18/15: $9.65 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1  

Closed 

Happy New Year!

2 

3 4 5 

Scout Meeting 

6  

Lodge Meeting 7p 

7 8 9 

10 11 

 

12  

Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

13 

Room Rented 

14 

VFW 

15 16 

Pinewood Derby 
 

17 18 19  

American Legion 

20  

Lodge Meeting 7p 

21  

Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

22 23  
Chili Cook-off
5:30p 

24/31 

Annual Pancake 
Feed 8a-2p 

25 26 27 28 29 30 

January 2016 

DOES


